
March 19, 2002 
 
 
 

Honorable Mayor and           For the Meeting of 
Members of the City Council          March 26, 2002 
 
 
 

 
CANCELLATION OF CHECKS 

 
 
 
Please consider the following request for cancellation of the check listed below: 
 
 
 
 
#28093 – 2/14/02 – Aon Risk Service, Inc. - $500.00. 
The check was lost in the mail. A stop payment has been placed. 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
    
 
             

       John M. Workman, City Treasurer 
 
 
 
 
 

Concur: 
   Stephen R. Burrell,    Noted for fiscal impact: 
   City Manager    Viki Copeland, Finance Director 


